
 

 

Dear Parent/carer, 
 
I would like to invite you to the Year 9 Guided Choice evening on Thursday 2nd March 2023. The evening 
will run from 5.30pm until 7.30pm. Mr Harding will give a 20-minute presentation in the Main Hall at 
6pm. 
 
This is a chance for you to find out about the opportunities available to students entering Year 10. There 
will be information available on the range of subjects being offered and a chance to talk to teachers about 
these subjects. These subjects are also outlined in the accompanying booklet. 
 
After the evening an online Guided Choice form will be available for students to complete by March 8th.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the Year 9 team if you require further information. 
 
Yours sincerely 

     Mr P. Smithson 
 

             
 

Assistant Headteacher   
              City of Derby Academy 
             'Improving the life chances of all students' 

 


